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Acknowledgement of ACCC interim report

Woolworths Group acknowledges the release of the ACCC’s interim report on 
Australia’s supermarket sector.

This is a preliminary report, taking in a range of views from consumers, suppliers 
and other stakeholders including Woolworths Group’s submission provided to 
the ACCC in April.

The Group will review the report in detail and provide submissions over the 
coming months.

Throughout the year, Woolworths Group has engaged in a number of inquiries 
and reviews in good faith and will continue this approach including appearing at 
public hearings and providing any further information as required by the ACCC.

Woolworths Group CEO, Amanda Bardwell, said: “We believe that the Australian 
grocery sector is competitive and customers have more choice than ever about 
where and how they shop. However, we know that our customers are continuing 
to face cost-of-living pressures and we remain focused on providing value and 
doing the right thing by our customers, our team and our suppliers.“

Authorised by: Dom Millgate, Group Company Secretary

For further information contact:

Investors and analysts
Paul van Meurs, Head of Investor Relations

Mobile: +61 407 521 651
Email: pvanmeurs@woolworths.com.au
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